The Peeler Family

Maintenance for Missions, Ministries and Local Churches

May 2004

Dear Prayer Partners,

I want to take some time this month to thank all those who have been faithfully supporting us
with their prayers and finances. We appreciate you all so much. The Lord is continuing to give
us opportunities to present our ministry. We were able to assist a church in North Carolina. 1
had a part in updating a mission home by helping to put in new windows, a new gas stove, new
mini blinds and repairing the bathrooms. Melinda was able to do some deep cleaning and
laundry while there. This home has been used to house missionaries on deputation or furlough
for several years. The Lord is using this church to meet the needs of many and we were very
happy to have a part in this.

While we were in a missions conference in Maryland, I was able to wire some lights in a Sunday
School wing and help with some ceiling tile installation. I was also able to help out in Children’s
Church. Pray for the young people in our churches. They will be tomorrow’s leaders. We are
thankful for every opportunity the Lord gives us to serve Him and want to be a blessing to each
church that has us.

We are planning a trip back to Why, AZ this summer to help on the Tohono Odum Indian
Reservation once again. Please pray with us about this. We will need to have some extra travel
funds. Also pray that we will be a blessing to this missionary and the people on the reservation.
This will give us some time to renew some friendships we made during our last visit. Pray that
God will prepare the hearts of those to whom we will be ministering.

Please remember our ongoing prayer requests as well: needed support and a small travel trailer.

Thanks to all who have written to us. We love to hear from you.

In His Service,

Sl

Jack and Melinda
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